Kindergarten News

We are off to a great start! What a wonderful group of
children. I feel that we have been working hard and making a
lot of progress in the first twenty-six days of Kindergarten.

I am looking forward to talking with parents tomorrow evening
on our first Parent/Teacher Conference night. We will have
our second time on Tuesday, October 12th to finish out the
meefings. There is a master schedule coming home today, so
you can check your date and time.

The Halloween party is being planned for Friday, October 29
at 2:30. This year there will be changes to our activities,
since we are still trying to be safe from the virus. There are
no parades or dressing in costumes. The class will have a fun
time to celebrate the fall season with their teacher and
classmates. Tammy Kimrey is the room mother this year. She
will be organizing and calling the parents that signed up for
this party to send or drop off items.

It is already a new month, so you may send an October snack
at any time. We will be getting fruit and veggies from the
Kitchen a few times a week as a choice for our snack time.
This is happening through a grant for the school.

The pumpkin patch is coming to our school for the K-2 classes
this Friday. We will be learning and doing some fun activities
to go along with the fall harvest. We will need a permission
slip signed by a parent for the children to ride our train and to
do the bounce house. All slips will need to be back by



Thursday. Each student will have a pumpkin o bring home
that is being donated by PTO.

This month will be busy with all of the themes we are doing:
fire safety, pumpkins, fall changes, skeletons (bones), and Red
Ribbon - drug awareness week.

In Reading and Writing we have been learning the letters Mm,
Nn, Ff, Vv, and Pp. The children should be able to recognize,
give the sound, and write all letters that have been taught.
Any extra practice at home will reinforce what we are working
on at school. *We will focus a lot this month on getting
started with the introduction of the Pre-Primer sight words.

Our math skills that we have been covering in the first two

chapters of our new Math Books are numbers 0-5 (recognition,
ordering, counting, comparing, and writing).

Have a super week!!!




